OiL CoNSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

N ¥y

December 18, 19€2

Manufacturers Hanover Trust Company
350 Park Avenue
New York 22, N.Y.

Attne HMr. W. G. Babe
Dear #r. Rabe:

On December 7, 1962 we sent you ofl production information

for the B & G Drilling Company #41 Hammond well for the years
1960, 1961 and 19€2. At that time I told you that I ums
referring your letter to our Santa Fe office to check a

figure shoun in the New Mexico 0il and Gas Engineering Commitiee
Annual Report. The engineering committee report indicated

that in the month of April, 1959 the #4] Hammond well produced
8240 barrels of otl.

However I am mailling a copy of the operator's production report
which I have received from Santa Fe which indicates that this
was in error, as the #41 Hammond did not produce any 0il during
that month.

If we can be of any further service, please contact us.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Listrict #3
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